June 29th 1927.

Reverend Dr Kock. Temple de Hirsh. Seattle.Wash.

Dear Doctor.

Re are receiving a visit of the Very Reverend Dr J.H.Hertz Chief Rabbi of the British Empire, Mr Albert M.Wolfe O.B.E. Vice President of the United Synagogues and Mr A.H.Valentine Secretary, who are scheduled to arrive here on the 4th of July.

The members of the Congregation The Emanu-E', together wath all the Towish residents of the City are making every effort to make this visit to this City, a pleasant and memorial one.

We are holding a Reception on Tuesday, the 5th proxime, at the hour of 8.00 F.M. Empress Hotel, to which we extend to you a cordial invitation, in order that our Visitors may have the pleasure of meeting you.

we brust that you will be able to accept this invitation, and in so doing, will confer on us the pleasure of your presence.

I Remain, Yours Respectfully.

Secretary. Congregation the Emanu-El.